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Welcome Aboard 

 

 
Although the busy holiday season is behind us, we discovered at our December luncheon 

our 2020 fundraiser theme, IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE, applies to more than our fundraiser. 

We celebrate the commitment of Delta Air Lines and our Senior Vice President of In-

Flight Service, Allison Ausband, for their involvement in the efforts to stop human 

trafficking.   

Allison was warmly welcomed by our members as she addressed us at our luncheon.  We all 

walked away with some remarkable facts to be remembered: 
 

Suzi, Allison and Bettie 

➢ Delta was the first airline to sign the ECPAT-USA code of conduct (End Child Prostitution and Trafficking) 

➢ Human trafficking is a $150 billion dollar illegal industry 

➢ Of the 85,000 Delta employees worldwide, 66,000 are currently trained to spot the signs of trafficking; that 

number includes all Tech Ops personnel  

➢ Delta partners with several key organizations to help eradicate trafficking. 

To quote Allison, “It is a very dark topic”, but one Delta is passionate about.  She is very proud to be a part of the 

work that the Delta team is doing to raise awareness and fight to stop trafficking.  The following link takes you to 

numerous articles about Delta and Allison’s involvement: https://news.delta.com/tags/human-trafficking 

And while we celebrated Allison, she also celebrated US!  She recognized and hugged so many while remembering the 

“good ol’ days.”  She warmly thanked us for “training” HER when she was a flight attendant which was the first 

steppingstone to her position of leadership today.  She also encouraged those of us who are still flying to NOT retire.   

We learned Delta will be hiring 3,000 flight attendants in 2020, bringing the total to 27,000!  Allison told us there  

are now three generations of flight attendants currently “on the line!” 

It is also time to celebrate and thank our members who have stepped up to be our 2020 fundraiser committee 

chairmen as well as those who signed up at the December luncheon to work on these committees.  We will have 

volunteer sign-up sheets at the January 23rd luncheon at Maggiano’s … Never fear – we can find a spot for all 

volunteers! 

To that point, the following quote by Vince Lombardi appears right at the top of our website’s Home page for a 

reason: 

The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual. 

We want to celebrate with all of YOU in March after we as individuals have combined our efforts to reach out to the 

business community or in the deep dark depths of our closets to find the outstanding silent auction items we need to 

tantalize our bidders to raise oodles of money for our charities.  Whew, that is a lot to say in one sentence, but you 

get the point!!!  Please help us.   

You will find the sponsor letter and donation form at the end of this newsletter.  PLEASE PUT THEM TO USE!  
THANK YOU! 

Bettie  

basip@att.net • (770) 813.9852 

Suzi  

tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 

 

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
https://news.delta.com/tags/human-trafficking
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January 2020 Luncheon 

CO-VICE PRESIDENTS PROGRAMS  

EVENT PLANNING  

Carolyn Cook • cookflt@aol.com • (404) 402.5656 

Lori Weber Nesz • loriweb@bellsouth.net • (404) 822.6057 
 

Guest speaker: John Newsome, North Georgia Camellia Society** 

Thursday, January 23 

10:30 to 3:00 

 

2860 Cumberland Mall 

Atlanta 30339  

(770) 435.2206 

MENU | FAMILY STYLE  

FIRST COURSE 

Freshly Baked Ciabatta Rolls 

Stuffed Mushrooms 

Chopped Salad | Chopped Apple & Walnut Salad 

SECOND COURSE 

Mom’s Meat Lasagna with Marinara Sauce 

Eggplant Parmesan 

Chicken Piccata 

THIRD COURSE 

New York Style Cheesecake | Tiramisu 

NOTE: There isn’t a VEGETARIAN MEAL choice offered at this luncheon.  So, when 

you register online for the luncheon, please DO NOT select the Vegetarian Meal  

as some of the above menu options work for those of you who prefer vegetarian. 

Cost: $36 per person (includes taxes and gratuities).  Cash bar available. 

TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS  

1) Pay ONLINE at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  In the January info section, under EVENTS, click on “Register” to 

log in to the registration form.  In addition to registering yourself, you may also register and pay for up to 5 guests … 

don’t forget to make a meal choice for each person!  Submit the form and continue to the payment section.  You will 

receive an email confirmation showing your credit card charge amount and the name(s) for you and your guest(s). 

2) Pay by CHECK.  Make checks payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS.  Please DO NOT SEND cash or a bank transfer.  Be 

sure your name, address and phone number are on the check and the name of anyone you may be paying for.  Mail to 

Bettie Asip, 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth, GA 30097.  Allow 3-4 days for checks to reach Bettie; your check is 

your reservation. 

Questions about your reservation, please contact Bettie at (770) 813.9852 • basip@att.net.  If no answer, 

please leave a message with your name and number, otherwise she will take it as a scam call and block the number. 

Payment deadline: Payment must be received by Friday, January 17th, so the final count can be given to the 

facility.  DCW is responsible for paying for that number of guests whether they attend or not and while we want to 

remain flexible and sensitive to personal circumstances, please understand we are not always able to make refunds 

once the count is finalized.   

Check-In/Arrival: Check-in begins at 10:30, please make every effort to arrive before 11:00 as the final number 

of attendees will be given to the kitchen at that time.   

Advanced Seating: If you would like to sit with friends, advanced seating sign-up sheets will be available at the 

check-in table.  This process not only helps friends find where their party is sitting, it also helps other members find 

available seating at a quick glance.  Please be aware, if you put someone’s name on your list and they no-show, it is your 

responsibility to remove their name from your table list.  NOTE: Name cards may be placed on your table; 

however, NO RESERVED SIGNS please as members walking through looking for an open seat may think the whole 

table is taken.  

mailto:basip@att.net
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Parking: Complimentary self-parking; Valet parking available in front of the streetscape between P.F. Chang’s and The 

Cheesecake Factory for a fee. 

Dress code: Business casual 

** John will speak about WINTER’S ROSE.  Those of you with a spot in your yard to plant another camellia 

will want to attend the luncheon to put your name in the “flower-pot” hat for a drawing for one of three camellias. 

 

KRAMER’S SUPREME: Delightfully fragrant, brilliant red, large to very large full peony form buds, 

dark green foliage, shade to full shade, upright bushy shaped plant.  They grow up to 8 to 10 feet 

high and 6 to 10 feet wide. 

 

BLACK MAGIC: Deep dark red, medium semi-double to rose form, double blossom, serrated holly-like 

foliage.  The petals of Black Magic are so glossy they look like they are carved out of dark red 

candle wax.  They grow up to 8 to 12 feet high and 6 to 10 feet wide  

 

HERME (also called JORDAN’S PRIDE):  Fragrant, pink petals with irregular white border and streaked 

deep pink.  Medium semi-double bloom, dark green foliage and vigorous upright growth.  

Introduced to U.S. in 1875 from Japan.  They grow up to  5 feet high and 10 feet wide. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

               EVENTS 

 Saturday, March 21 • Atlanta Airport Marriott • Annual Fundraiser • IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE! 

 Tuesday, April 21 • Indian Hills Country Club 

 May • TBA 

 

   

Annual Fundraiser 
CO-CHAIRS 

Bettie Asip • basip@att.net • (770) 813.9852 

Suzi Modisett • tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 
 

 
Come to enjoy and support our Annual Fundraiser! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$2,000 Delta Gift Card for  

Travel Anywhere on the Delta System 

Plus $1,000 cash 
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Our Annual Fundraiser, featuring a silent auction and raffle, raises funds for our three charities ~ CURE Childhood 

Cancer, Atlanta Humane Society’s Pets for Patriots and The Breast Cancer Research Foundation. 

We ASK ALL members to donate/garner at least one item or a monetary donation from categories like, BUT 

NOT LIMITED TO: 

• Clothing Merchants 

• Restaurants 

• Movie Theaters 

• Sports Tickets 

• Puppetry Theaters 

• Ballet Tickets 

• Wine Stores 

• Rental properties 

• Doctor Services 

• Vet Services 

• Pet Supplies 

• Jewelry 

• Nail Salons 

• Computer Services 

• Picture Framers 

• Spa Services 

• Cosmetics  

• Accessories 

• Cooking Classes 

• Hotels 

• Gardening Centers 

• Hair Salons 

• Handmade Crafts 

• Tennis Lessons 

• Golf Lessons 

• Opera Tickets 

• Landscape Services 

• Sky Diving Adventures 

Business or personal checks payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS, Inc.  Be sure to note on the check it is a “donation.” 

Prefer to make a monetary online donation?  Members and the public can use our Charity Donation Form on our 

website at www.deltaclippedwings.org. 

Make copies of the LETTER OF INTRODUCTION and DONATION FORM that are included at the end of this newsletter.  

Keep the forms with you or in your car for easy access when going to your favorite haunt!  

Points to remember when completing either the printed or online donation form: 

1. Only one item per form. 

2. Complete all information:  Full name and address of the Contributor/Donor, EMAIL of business/person, 

phone contact. This information will also help us when sending a tax receipt to the donor. 

3. Include a brochure or photo for vacation rentals and golf packages, if possible. 

4. Include restrictions, black-out dates or specific event dates for vacation, travel and gift certificates. 

5. IMPORTANT: All donations need to be in our hands no later than February 21, 2020. 
 

 

DROP-OFF LOCATIONS • Area of Town and Member Contact Info 

EAST COBB and NORTHSIDE 

Lori Nesz • 4167 Onslow Pl., Smyrna • loriweb@bellsouth.net • (404) 822.6057 

EAST ALPHARETTA, JOHNS CREEK, DULUTH, SUWANEE VIRGINIA HIGHLAND 

Bettie Asip • 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth  

basip@att.net • (770) 813.9852 
Susan Kraham • 785 Virginia Ave. NE, Atlanta  

slkraham@gmail.com • (404) 876.7876 

SOUTHSIDE 

LaVonne Lindquist • 9065 Endicott Pl., Jonesboro  

lavonlin@bellsouth.net • (770) 471.0982 
and 

Donna Wilson • 362 Kibbee Rd., McDonough 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net • (770) 957.6832 
 

 

 

One more thing …Our Committee Chairs have volunteered their time 

again this year to help with the staffing of this important event. They would 

greatly appreciate the gift of your time as a volunteer for one of the various 

committees which are so critical to a successful fundraiser. Please see the 

committee list and contact person directly below … Your help is not only 

necessary, it is invaluable!!!! 
 

 

Committee Committee Chairs  Committee Committee Chairs 

AUCTION INVENTORY / 

SECURITY 
Kelly Ryan 

(678) 758.1769 

kelly.ryan2@comcast.net 

 DECORATIONS /  

DINING TABLE SET-UP 

 

Ann D’Agostino  

(404) 626.8893 

AnnBDag@comcast.net 

Time is slipping away … March 21st  will be here before we know it! 

mailto:loriweb@bellsouth.net
mailto:AnnBDag@comcast.net
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COMMITTEE Committee Chairs  COMMITTEE Committee Chairs 

AUCTION SET-UP / 

BREAKDOWN 

Corrine Hofstetter  

(770) 664.5494 

chhhofstetter@aol.com 

 GIFT BASKETS Donna Wilson  

(678) 517.7454 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net 

IN HONOR OF /  

IN MEMORY OF 

Sandy Chinn 

(770) 578.4905 

s30wing@gmail.com 

 WINE SOLICITOR Judy Boyce  

(770) 952.2980 

judymoonboyce@aol.com 

RAFFLE TABLE Ann Chapman 

(770) 664.5016 

akc28@bellsouth.net 

 RAFFLE SALES TBD 

CHECK-IN / GREETERS 

Stacy Martin  

(678) 517.7999 • stacy2006z@comcast.net 
and 

Sherry Scarborough 

(601) 260.6898 • showell4233@att.net 

 

 

 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

WEBSITE TIPS FOR ONLINE FUNDRAISER DONATION FORM 

** IMPORTANT NOTE: THE FORM IS NOW ACTIVE ** 
 

! ! ! Bettie Asip and Suzi Modisett are in-charge of the Fundraiser database ! ! ! 
 

PLEASE HELP THEM “GET AHEAD” FOR THE 2020 FUNDRAISER BY FILLING OUT OUR ONLINE 

FUNDRAISER ITEM DONATION FORM. 

First, you MUST be logged in to access the online donation form. 

➢ The form can be found under the DONATION tab on the HOME page; choose FUNDRAISER ITEM DONATION 

from the dropdown menu. 

➢ Once the form is submitted, it is sent to Bettie and Suzi so they can catalogue your items. 

➢ TAX RECEIPT for YOU: When you submit the form online, you as the member/solicitor will receive an email 

confirmation with ALL the necessary information for tax records. 

➢ PRINT TWO copies of the email confirmations: ONE for your TAX RECORDS and ONE to include with your 

donated item. 

➢ TAX RECEIPT for a BUSINESS: A suggestion … since you will receive an email confirmation when you enter a 

donation, you can print it and give it to the business/individual for their records OR you can forward the 

confirmation to their email with a note of thanks.  Our email confirmation has all the information one needs for 

their donation record filing. 

Questions about your donation items???  Contact Bettie at basip@att.net or Suzi at tsmodi@bellsouth.net. 

 

In Loving Memory of / 
In Honor of 

CHAIR Sandy Chinn • s30wing@gmail.com • (770) 578.4905 

As we have done for many years, we are offering you the opportunity to support our three charities (CURE Childhood 

Cancer, Atlanta Humane Society’s Pets for Patriots program and The Breast Cancer Research Foundation) when 

honoring or remembering family and/or friends. 

Please note, while donations are accepted throughout the year, if you would like your donation to be included in the 

fundraiser program, we must receive it by Friday, February 21st.  We request a minimum donation of $20 per name. 

The greatest gift you can give someone is your time.  Because when you give your time, 

you are giving a portion of your life you will never get back. 
~ Rick Warren, Author ~ 

 

mailto:chhhofstetter@aol.com
mailto:rettac@bellsouth.net
mailto:s30wing@gmail.com
mailto:judymoonboyce@aol.com
mailto:stacy2006z@comcast.net
mailto:s30wing@gmail.com
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TWO OPTIONS FOR MAKING IMO / IHO DONATIONS 

1. ONLINE: Make donations online at our website … www.deltaclippedwings.org.  Once you log in, click on the FORMS 

tab and from the dropdown menu choose CHARITY DONATION.  From that point it is self-explanatory. 

2. BY U.S. MAIL: Send your donation check to Sandy Chinn, 3906 Ardsley Drive, Marietta, GA 30062.  Make 

checks payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS and be sure to note on the check it is a “donation”  

*** When sending a check, the following information must be included: ** 

1) Donor’s Name 

2) Designate one of the following: 

“In Honor of ______”  OR  “In Loving Memory of ______” 

3) Amount of donation 
 

 

**** IMPORTANT: If you have an email address, please be sure to include it when sending your IMO / IHO 

donations by check.  This applies to members and non-members. **** 

*** Donations will also be accepted at the January 23rd luncheon at Maggiano’s Little Italy at Cumberland. *** 

Thank you in advance for supporting our 2020 Fundraiser; it is greatly appreciated!! 

 

Delta’s Military Lounge 

             

DCW MILITARY LOUNGE COORDINATOR  

Cathy Davis Hall • cathy@atlantafinehomes.com 

THANK YOU to our volunteers for going above 

and beyond again this year!! 

 
 

 

 

Below, left to right: 1) Military Lounge poster; 2) Volunteers - Sue Zino and Wendy Dunbar;  

3) Volunteers - Vivienne Malcolm (ATL 610) and her friend, Yolanda Thomas; 4) Military lounge poster 

              
 

 

mailto:cathy@atlantafinehomes.com
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Under Our Wings 

          
 

 

 
www.curechildhoodcancer.org 

 

DCW LIAISONS to CURE CHILDHOOD CANCER  

Kathy Larkin • kslarkin@att.net • (770) 333.8688  

Kathryn Wilson • kew49@comcast.net • (404) 502.3304 

 

In December we served two “Tea at Two” events.  On the 10th we were at Egleston in the outpatient area; on the 12th 

we were at Scottish Rite in the inpatient area. 

As always, we had a great time with the children and their families, and we had plenty of food left over for the next 

nursing shift to have some Christmas goodies! 

We want to THANK ALL our volunteers for their help in 2019; we could not do the lunches and teas without your help.  

And thank you as well to our DCW members for your continued generosity in supporting our CURE families. 

We hope everyone has a wonderful holiday.  

Kathy and Kathryn 

December 10th volunteers at Egleston Tea  

L>R: Kathy Larkin, Kathryn Wilson, Dr. MeMe (clown), Sally Ervin, Katherine Dennis,  

Karen Rutherford (CURE Patient & Family Service Manager), Sue Zino 

 
 

 

 

  

DCW LIAISON to ATLANTA HUMANE SOCIETY 

Marti Wilson • monmuc1@att.net • (770) 565.0402 

https://atlantahumane.org/pets-for-patriots 
 

 

 

     
 

 

Report by Christina Hill • AHS Director of Marketing and Communications 

Two recent adoptions AHS did through this new PETS FOR PATRIOTS program are Cedrick and Sir. 

 

CEDRICK 

Cedrick, a two-year-old Maltese, was 

adopted by Cynthia who served in the 

army for over four years; she was 

finally ready to have a pup to call her 

own.  Cynthia and her daughter fell in 

love with Cedrick and can’t wait to 

spend this upcoming holiday season 

cuddling by the fireplace.  

Sir had been with us for months when 

our friends at the Hallmark Channel 

reached out and wanted to feature 

one of our Pets for Patriots dogs.  We 

knew Sir was the perfect candidate, 

and a natural star!  His adopter and 

her two children fell in love with him.  

They’re happily spending this holiday 

season together. 

 

SIR 
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Sunshine Corner CHAIR Carol Ellington • caepru@bellsouth.net • (678) 293.5912 

Please continue to send Carol and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) any information regarding life events, e.g., passings, 

births, marriages, illnesses, retirements, happy news, etc., so we may share it with our members.   

Please keep in mind, before we send anything out in email/newsletter, we need permission from either the member or 

their family as we want to respect their privacy if they rather their information not be posted.  If possible, we would 

also appreciate an address for condolences/get well wishes and their FA class date, especially if the person is not a 

DCW member. 
 

 

       
Pillows, Blankets and Magazines 

       
 

➢ Mary Ann Ayers Jackson’s 94-year-old mother, Ilene Lanora Ayers, passed away on December 8th.   

For those wishing to do so, donations may be made in memory of Ilene to Southwest Christian Care Hospice,  7225 

Lester Rd., Union City, GA 30291 OR www.swchristiancare.org. 

Address: 130 Winterthur Ct., Fayetteville, GA 30214 | majack130@gmail.com | FA class 06/30/1969 

Online condolences may be posted at www.mowells.com/obituaries/Ilene-Lanora-Ayers?obId=9479795#/obituaryInfo 

 

➢ Linda Wilson Vick’s 100-year old mother, Ruth Wilson, passed away on December 16th.   

Address: 3345 Station Ct., Lawrenceville, GA 30044 | lindawvick@yahoo.com | FA class 05/06/1968 

Online condolences may be posted at www.legacy.com/obituaries/name/ruth-wilson-

obituary?pid=194749592 

For those wishing to do so, donations may be made in Ruth’s memory to  

Chestnut Mountain Presbyterian Church, 4675 Winder Hwy., Flowery Branch, GA 30542 OR  

                    Peachtree Corners Presbyterian Church, 5918 Spalding Dr., Peachtree Corners, GA 30092. 

 

➢ Melanie Marbut Madden’s 82-year old mother, Cecelia Jones Weinbender passed away peacefully 

on December 20th.  

Address: 8290 Bennett Lane, Gainesville, GA 30506 

melaniemadden@comcast.net | FA class 06/01/1981 

Online condolences may be posted at www.ingramfuneralhome.com/notices/Cecelia-Weinbender 

For those wishing to do so, donations may be made in Cecelia’s memory to the Multiple Sclerosis Society 

(www.nationalmssociety.org/Chapters/GAA). 

 

         
Flying High 

         

 

 

Suzi Modisett is proud to be named 2019 VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR by the Friends of Bitsy Grant 

Tennis.  The annual award, named in honor of Michael J. Maxwell, recognizes individuals who 

embody Mike’s best qualities, e.g., good sportsmanship on the courts, cheerful and consistent 

volunteer efforts for the good of the Tennis Center and, above all, the ability to extend “porch 

courtesy” to all players, visitors and railbirds, at all times.  Suzi has played tennis out of Bitsy 

Grant since 1986 and serves on the board of the Friends of Bitsy Grant Tennis. 

<< Suzi and Michael 
 

 

www.mowells.com/obituaries/Ilene-Lanora-Ayers?obId=9479795%23/obituaryInfo
www.legacy.com/obituaries/name/ruth-wilson-obituary?pid=194749592
www.legacy.com/obituaries/name/ruth-wilson-obituary?pid=194749592
www.ingramfuneralhome.com/notices/Cecelia-Weinbender
http://www.nationalmssociety.org/Chapters/GAA
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As a frequent attendee at our DCW luncheons, Nick McMillan, Delta 

Community Credit Union’s Manager of Business Development, once again 

showed his appreciation of our club and members.  Nick and DCCU have 

been long-time supporters of our fundraiser and we finally caught a 

picture of him at our December luncheon as he was distributing gifts for 

all of us!   

 

NICK 
 

Guest Column  

Suzi Modisett • tsmodi@bellsouth.net 

Got Soy?  100 years later and counting… 

 

 

Taylor, Finis and Noah Fouts 

 

For you farming enthusiasts, check out the following link to find out why my husband’s family (Fouts side) and I are 

excited about the 2020 events celebrating the 100-year anniversary of the creation of the American Soybean 

Association (ASA) … https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HB4Pu1oT1T8 

My husband Tom’s great grandfather (Noah Fouts) and great uncles (Taylor and Finis Fouts) will be honored by the 

American Soybean Association on August 4, 2020 as an important force behind the 1920 creation of the American 

Soybean Association. 

Having farmed soybeans on their respective farms since 1904, the brothers recognized the importance of the 

soybean to the American farmers.  By 1920 Soybean farming was at a point where something needed to be done to pull 

together all the thoughts, accomplishments and failures in the soybean industry.  Organized by the Purdue University 

agricultural staff and aided by county agents and the USDA, the brothers hosted the “First Corn Belt Soybean Field 

Day” at Soyland, Taylor’s farm in Camden, Indiana. 

On September 3, 1920, an astounding gathering of 1000 farmers, county agents, agricultural experiment station men, 

members of college and university staffs, representatives of the USDA and many original pioneers in the soybean 

field met to discuss the problems and successes of growing soybeans.  As a result, they sowed the seeds of what 

would by 1925 be called the American Soybean Association.  The ASA remains today as the premiere policy and 

advocacy organization for the U.S. soybean industry. 

An Indiana State Historical Marker will be installed at Soyland designating it as the birthplace of ASA.  We  will be 

walking (or riding the 4-wheelers) to that event from our farm (Noah’s) located across the highway from Soyland. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HB4Pu1oT1T8
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Communications 
VICE PRESIDENT COMMUNICATIONS  

Sue Zino 

sszino45@gmail.com  

(678) 457.3211 

 

SPAM 
             

SPAM 

Are you or a friend not receiving email from us?  The first place to look is in 

your SPAM (JUNK) file … they are probably there.  To ensure our emails 

don’t end up in spam, add this email address to your contacts / address list 

dcw@memberclicks-mail.net 

 

 

Membership 
VICE PRESIDENT • MEMBERSHIP & WEBMASTER 

Suzi Modisett • tsmodi@bellsouth.net • (404) 355.6559 
 

CONTACT CHANGES??  We prefer you to make any changes to your online profile yourself.  However, if you 

have TROUBLE doing that, contact Suzi Modisett (tsmodi@bellsouth.net) or Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com). 
 

   
Welcome New Members 

   
 

 

[R] Jane Chesley Byard | BD 01/15, FA class 02/09/1969 

3727 Golden Leaf Point SW, Gainesville, GA 30504 | C (678) 641.7864, jbybya@aol.com 

[R] Glo Ghegan | BD 05/26, FA class 09/23/1974 

PO Box 1516, Cleveland, TN 37364 | C (404) 895.1142, ghegang@gmail.com 

[R] Jan Battle Mannion (Rich) | BD 03/01, FA class 10/15/1979 

170 Tall Pine Dr., Fayetteville, GA 30214 | C (770) 833.0937, Jbmannion55@gmail.com 

Cindi Jenks Weber (Warren) | BD 03/15, FA class 03/02/1972 

345 Ridge Hill Cir., Marietta, GA 30064 | C (770) 713.6042, cindiweber@hotmail.com 
 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

Here’s a toast to the future, a toast to the past,  

and a toast to our friends, far and near.  

May the future be pleasant, the past a bright dream;  

May our friends remain faithful and clear. 

~ Anonymous ~ 

Your Delta Clipped Wings Board  

wishes you and yours all the best in 2020!! 

                                 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 


